
17/05/2017 

MRS Melissa Collins 
28 / 10 oaks AVE 
Dee Why NSW 2099 

RE: Mod2017/0106 - 894 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099

I would like to object to the proposed new hours of construction. 
It is well documents that prolonged periods exposed to noise and vibration from construction is 
detrimental to individuals health. The proposal to extend the hours of exposure to these types 
of conditions will negatively impact the quality of life, and health of the community. 
Furthermore, This change will severely disrupt my sleep as i often work quite late and would 
still be asleep when the new proposed time of construction would start. Lack of sleep and 
exposure to high levels of noise and vibration would negatively affect my mental health and 
quality of life, as well as that of others in the community. 

Sent: 17/05/2017 7:27:21 AM
Subject: Online Submission


